e-SERVICES ALERT

Dear Applicants

Please be informed that our Online Registration
System Portal will experience a downtime due to a
planned system update by SETA.

The downtime schedule is as follows:

From 02 July 2022, 08h00 to 03 July 2022, 22h00

Thank you for your understanding and we apologize
for the inconvenience.



